Derrickson, Scott A

From: James Makuakane <jmakuakane@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 5:28 PM

To: DBEDT LUC

Cc: rsato@hhf.com

Subject: Regards to Hawaiian Memorial Project

The Project is needed by the community for the future and is well managed and maintained.
Thank you.

James K. Makuakane
long time resident of Kaneohe 51 years



